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First Determination Hearing 
 
 
The Sheridan Community Schools Board of School Trustees held a First Determination 
Hearing on Monday, February 14, 2022 at 6:45 p.m. in the high school media center 
with board members Todd Roberts, John Hunt, Nancy Boone, Dan Fleming, and John 
Perrine in attendance, along with Mary Roberson, superintendent and board attorney 
Alex Pinegar. 
 
Board President, board attorney and superintendent provided the legal basis for the 
hearing, the process, the needs of the corporation, and the financial implications of the 
potential bond. 
 
An opportunity for public comment was allowed with the following public comments: 
 
Tyler Henning asked question was asked about interest rates. 
A question was asked about a single planning document to target the project. 
Mathew Hewitt asked about timeline. 
Patron Drew Carlisle asked a question about academic areas versus athletic facilities 
Tyler Henning asked a question about future public meetings. 
 
A motion was made by Dan Fleming, seconded by John Hunt, and carried 5-0 to 
adjourn the hearing at 7:25 PM. 
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